
THE POINT NEWS
~ APRIL 2018 ~

OPEN BOARD MEETING
{All Homeowners welcome}

Monday, April 9th
McNairy Library

*** 6:30pm ***

2018 BOARD of DIRECTORS
Tom Anderson -- President
Linda Fields -- Vice President
Debby Reynolds -- Secretary
David Rosenstein -- Treasurer
Rebecca Leigh -- Member
Joe Adamczyk -- Member
Tracy McLean-Scocuzza -- Member

*NOTE: Board meeting minutes &
Annual Meeting minutes are posted
on the website at
lambethmanagement.com and
available for review by members*

Please click below for a
REVISED Parking Resolution

with regards to parking on
Thimbleberry Square &
Checkerberry Square.

~ REMINDER ~
All architechtural requests or

major landscaping changes
should be sent to Lambeth
Management. Upon receipt,

Lambeth will send your request
to the Architectural Committee

for review & a decision.
​Please allow 30 days as

outlined in the Declaration for
the committee members to

complete the review process.
Your cooperation is

appreciated.

The 2017 Audit Report,
prepared by Bernard Robinson an
independent CPA, is available for
review. If you would like a copy,

please send a request to
lambmgmt@gmail.com.

POINT HOA Resolution
Parking Rules
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http://files.constantcontact.com/f2ca26d6501/408bfd89-e5b0-42a9-8e9a-5ef6ce3b0450.pdf
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